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ABP FINANCE PLC 
 

CHANGE OF DIRECTOR  
 

 
ABP Finance Plc announces that Mrs Michelle Tilley has resigned from her 
position as Director, Quality & Compliance. She will leave ABP on 31st 
December 2016.  

 

 
- ENDS - 

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
 
David Leighton 
or 
Gareth Lewis 
 
 
Associated British Ports 
 
 
Telephone:  020 7430 1177 
Website:  www.abports.co.uk 
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